
Location: Southbound frontage road of IH 35 on east side ½ 

mile south of Center Street overpass, Kyle, TX. 

Size:  16.22 ac gross.  Floodplain has been estimated at about 

2 acres, but no survey of its size has been done.

Entitlements:  Zoned R/S (Retail/Service), not platted.

Utilities:  20” easement along western property line dedicated 

to City of Kyle in 2017 for a wastewater line planed to be put 

in by Kyle in 2020 with 190 LUE’s dedicated to this tract 

which have to be used before 2027 or they are lost.  Water is 

on a following page.

IH 35 off ramp southbound:  An exit ramp was built 5/17 that 

provides easy access to the site.

Price: Asking $3.15.sf.
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All information regarding this property is from sources 

deemed reliable; however, no independent investigation has 

been made of this information and no warranty or 

representation is made as to the accuracy thereof.  No 

warranties or representations are made as to any condition 

that may affect the value or suitability of the property.

Kyle retail site 16 ac on IH 35

Kyle, TX

mailto:ktaylor@taylor-commercial.com
http://www.taylor-commercial.com/




The city of Kyle said that the cheaper of 2 routes for water 

could be chosen:

1. Bore under the railroad tracks from the west (not 

including cost of easements

2. Bore under IH35 (the cheaper option-the cost to come 

under IH35 is $155K and no easements are needed 

except the permit from TXDOT to go under the 

expressway)

The seller is engaging Cuatro Consultants to do the 

complete engineering of the waterline extension and get it 

approved by the City of Kyle so that it will be an 

entitlement, at least for a year or two.   Will it have an 

expiration date?  Perhaps, but sending the construction 

drawings back through City Council will probably not be 

either expensive or politically risky since this is the route 

that the Public Works director Harper preferred in a face to 

face meeting.  Higher water pressure at the site was the 

reasoning behind his preference for this route.




